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Events

Orange County Office Open House Reception

10.16.2019
 

Sheppard Mullin invites you to the Orange County Office Open House Reception

Join us for cocktails and hors d'oeuvres to celebrate our newly renovated space!

Wednesday, October 30, 2019
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Sheppard Mullin
650 Town Center Drive, 10th Floor
Costa Mesa, CA 92626
Website | Directions

*By Invitation Only*

Questions? Contact Lindsey Jacobson via email or at 714.424.2819


